
EVENTS OF THE WEEK 
 
Sunday, August / Agosto 26 
  5:00 a.m. Prayer Time in the Sanctuary 
  8:45 a.m. Prayer Time in the Infant Nursery   
  9:30 a.m. Christian Education Hour / Hora de Educación Cristiana 
10:30 a.m.  Fellowship Time / Tiempo de Compañerismo 
11:00 a.m.  Summer Wineskins Worship Service /  
 Servicio Alabanza y Adoración  
  4:00 p.m. Reunion PIM in el Salón Social 
 
Monday, August / Agosto 27 
  6:00 p.m.  Practica Alabanza Para Los Miercoles 
 
Tuesday, August / Agosto 28 
  9:30 a.m. Needles & Notions in Room 2 
   
Wednesday, August / Agosto 29 
  7:00 p.m.   Oración y Estudio Bíblico para Adultos   
  7:00 p.m. MYF 
  7:00 p.m. Kids Club 
 
Thursday, August / Agosto 30 
  6:00 p.m.  Práctica Worship Team para los Domingos 
 
Friday - Monday, August / Agosto 31 - September / Septiembre 3 
PSMC Family Camp at Camp Keola 
 
Sunday, September / Septiembre 2 
  5:00 a.m. Prayer Time in the Sanctuary 
  8:45 a.m. Prayer Time in the Infant Nursery   
  9:30 a.m. Christian Education Hour / Hora de Educación Cristiana 
10:30 a.m.  Fellowship Time / Tiempo de Compañerismo 
11:00 a.m.  Summer Wineskins Worship Service /  
 Servicio Alabanza y Adoración  
  6:00 p.m. Concierto  - Paola Marino 
   

 
Telephone: (559) 638-2917; Fax: (559) 637-8826 
E-mail: fmcreedley@gmail.com;  Website: www.fmcreedley.org 
Pastors:  Stephen Penner and Juan Montes 
To contact Steve: 618-0218 (cell);E-mail: stephenjamespenner@gmail.com  
To contact Juan: 356-1126 (cell); E-mail: jmontesimh@gmail.com 
           8/26/18-96/34 
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Emphasizing Christ-centered community and the Jesus way of service and peacemaking. 

Cuestra Visión es / Our Vision is: 

Hacer Más Y Mejores Discípulos Para Jesucristo 
Increasing Disciples for Jesus Christ in Depth and Numbers  

Our Mission:  Vehículo de Movilización / Mobilization Vehicle of: PESCAD 

 
11:00 a.m. 

Summer Wineskins – 4 

Today is the fourth Sunday in our Summer Wineskins series.  Our twenty 
and thirty-somethings have done all the planning and organizing for today’s 
worship service.   May God bless us all during this time of worship. 

Welcome   We are glad you are here.  We want you to know that no matter 
who you are, or what your experiences in life have been, you are welcome 
here at our church.  We welcome your participation and your questions.  We 
desire to walk with you on this earthly journey.  If you have particular matters 
for prayer, or would appreciate a visit, please contact one of our pastors or 
deacons.  Their contact information is on the back of this bulletin. 

Nursery  The staffed, early childhood nursery is in Room 3 of the Education 
Wing.  The unstaffed infant nursery is in the back of the sanctuary.  
Volunteers in the nursery are: Today - Edith Montano; September 2 - 
Barbara Ewy; September 9 - Melinda Hasegawa. 

Reunion PIM Agosto 26, 4:00 p.m. en el Salón Social. A special 
"brainstorming" meeting will be held this afternoon especially for those who 
normally attend our “late” service.  This gathering will particularly focus on 
worship and Christian Education.  The gathering will be bilingual.  Everyone 
is invited to attend. 

Next Sunday is the fifth and final Sunday in our Summer Wineskins series.  
Pastor Juan Montes and PIM leadership folks are planning this service.  The 
worship service will begin at 11:00 a.m.  On Sunday September 9 we return 
to our normal Sunday schedule.  Our “early” service will be at 9:30 a.m., 
Christian Education at 11:00 a.m., and our “late” service begins at 12 o’clock 
noon.  

Family Camp  Next weekend is PSMC Family Camp at Camp Keola.  The 
speaker will be Pastor Romero and the theme is "Rocks with a Story." 
Register today at www.campkeola.org/registration. 

Pastoral Absence  Steve and Glena Penner are in Denver today visiting 
their son Jordan and daughter-in-law Jenny. They return home tomorrow 
evening. 

Concierto  Ven a escuchar a Paola Marino en concierto en Septiembre 2 a 
las 6:00 p.m.en el Salón Social. 

 

 

Quilt Blitz  Workers are needed to get ready for the West Coast Mennonite 
Relief Auction.  There's a lot of fabric waiting to be made into quilts and a lot 
of comforters that need to be tied.  If you can help, please come to the 
Mennonite Quilt Center on Thursday, September 6 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m. The work is done in the upstairs quilt room. 

MCC Auction The Board for the West Coast Mennonite Relief Sale would 
like to invite you to the Annual Meeting on Sunday September 9 at 4:00 
p.m. in the Reedley MB Church Social Hall. A light dinner will be served at 
no charge. All are encouraged to attend as there will be elections of officers 
and the opportunity to discuss various aspects of the West Coast Mennonite 
Relief Sale. 

Choice Books of West Coast invites you to their annual Fall Fund Raising 
Dinner on Thursday, Sept. 27 at Wedgewood Banquet Center in Fresno 
starting at 6:15 P.M.  Guest speaker Kathi Lipp, author of 17 books, will 
share about life from a Biblical perspective, with wisdom and her wonderful 
sense of humor. She has spoken at Focus on the Family, and was named 
“Best of Broadcast.”  Come and enjoy excellent food, great fellowship and 
receive Kathi’s latest book “Overwhelmed” as a free gift. To reserve your 
complementary tickets call Choice Books office 638-1745 or 
email info@wc.choicebooks.org  Deadline is September 17. 

Free Devotional Book  Pick  up a free copy of Albert H. Epp's "00:02:00 
Minute Devotionals - How to Launch Your Day" book today.  They are on the 
table in the organ entryway. These are donated from Choice Books. 

The Korean Peninsula, Peacemaking on the Peninsula, Anabaptist 
Faith, and More In the coming weeks we have opportunity to learn more 
about the history of the Korean peninsula, current peacemaking efforts and 
more.  On September 14 Hyun and Sue Hur of Reconciliasian will be 
speaking at the Reedley Peace Center.  On Sunday evening, September 16, 
they will talk again at a Mennonite Peacemakers event in Fresno. 

On Friday evening, September 21, Jenny Diebert, MCC’s representative to 
North Korea while based in Seoul, will speak at the Peace Center.  On 
Sunday morning, September 23, Jenny will share during the Sunday School 
hour with all who are interested. 
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